
LE CONSUL DE POLOGNE

Montreal, Nov.22-nd, 1938

My dear Mr. Douglas,
I wish to express to you my sincere thanks 

for the kind and prompt information contained in 
your letter.

I will avail myself of your suggestion
just as soon as x will place my son under medical 
care.

Assuring you that it was a sincere plea­
sure to have made your acquaintance, 1 remain,

Very sincerely yours

L.W. Douglas
Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill University 
Montreal.


